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January 16, 1976

Mr. Carl W. Dabkelstein
National Radio Club

3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein;

Thank you for your reception report of January 5th, 1976.
The information you listed has been confirmed by our
program logs and so you may consider this letter a
verification.

Thanks again for your report.

Yours truly,
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Neil East,

Chief Engineer.
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